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Friday 20th October 2023 
 
 Dear Parents and Carers  
 

Joint Curriculum Evening – Tuesday 7th November 6.00pm – 7.00pm at Solent Infant School 
 
The Solent Schools will be holding their next Curriculum Evening Meeting on Tuesday 7th November 2023 from 6.00pm 
– 7.00pm. The subject of this meeting will be English. For Solent Infant School information will focus upon the teaching 
of reading. For Solent Junior School the focus will be upon handwriting and presentation. The intended audience on this 
occasion is adults and therefore we ask that pupils do not attend. 
 
The main aims of the evening are: 
  

✓ To help you to understand how we teach early reading at Solent. 

✓ To demonstrate the importance of fluency and comprehension and guide you in respect of how 
you can help your child with their reading development. 

✓ To highlight how important handwriting and presentation are, showing you how you can support 
your child to develop so that these are not a barrier to their effective progress in writing. 

✓ To enable you to feedback any ideas you may have regarding development of any of the above. 
 

The meeting will begin with a presentation from Mrs Wilby, Mrs Curthoys and Mrs Peterkin-Aldred in the Solent Infant 
School hall.  You will then have the opportunity to leave the main presentation and visit some of the classrooms where 
a teacher representative from each year group will be sharing some top tips for supporting your child in Reading and 
Writing. 
 
 
Please sign up for this meeting, by CLICKING HERE. All requests for places must be received by noon on Monday 6th 
November. If you do not have access to the internet then please contact the school office directly to reserve your place.  
 
We very much look forward to seeing you all on the evening.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs LWilby                                     Mrs E Curthoys                        Mrs L Peterkin-Aldred  
Executive Headteacher                          Head of School SIS                                           Head of School SJS 
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